FIC Chair provides the ship operator with the debrief
guestions.

Marine Superintendent provides the Chief Scientist with
the debrief questions prior to the cruise

A member of FIC contact the Chief Scientist to schedule
the phone debrief (within month of cruise end) to collect
response.

FIC member will summarize at FIC Meeting

Follow-up will be summarized and reported back to the
marine superintendents and scientists interviewed.

This effort will help inform fleet upgrades and future
new acquisitions-i.e., document lessons learned.

See debrief assighment spreadsheet ...





